
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 24th June 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have been exploring the book      

‘The Day the Crayons Quit’. This week, we 

have chosen a crayon letter that we would 

like to reply to and we have planned our writ-

ing. We had a fantastic time for Crayon Day 

which included smelling and looking at items 

of beautiful colours. We also pretended to be 

crayons and thought about what they might 

say if we didn't treat them well. In maths, we 

have learnt about measuring length and 

height using non-standard units, centimetres 

and metres.  

Next week,  in English we are going to be 

writing our letters to the crayons and we will 

decorate our letters so that the crayons can’t 

wait to read them.  In maths, we will compare 

and order different lengths and start to think 

about positional language such as left and 

right. 

A few children in Year 2 have been off over 

the last week or two with Chickenpox and we 

hope they feel better soon.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Summer 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

Sports’ day Tuesday 28th June 9:15-
10:30. 

 

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Eloah 

2Newton:  Chloe 

2Franklin: Michelle   

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week:  

Apologise: to express regret or for some-
thing that has been done wrong. 


